
Khartoum American School 
A friendly, student-centered learning environment for the international community 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following are the supplies that your child’s Elementary School homeroom teacher has 
identified as needed for school in the 2022-2023 school year. The items listed are designed to 
enhance your child’s learning experience in our classrooms. Students are encouraged to 
arrive with the suggested school supplies on the first day of school (August 10, 2022). 
 
Supplies needed for Ms. Deana’s Kindergarten Class 
 

• plastic homework folders (2) (name) 
• complete change of clothes in a plastic bag: (pants/shorts, underwear, shirt and socks) 

(name)  
• reusable water bottle (name)  
• Standard Sized Backpack  

(Note: “(name)” means that your child’s first name and grade are written on the item with 
a permanent marker, also your child’s last name if there is another student in the class 
with the same first name. You are encouraged to involve your child in the process of 
labeling items with their name.) 

 
Supplies needed to keep at home for doing homework: 

• Set of crayons or colored pencils 
• Glue or glue stick 
• Pencils  
• Erasers  
• Child-sized scissors 

 
Supplies needed for regular P.E. class 

• Sneakers/trainers 
• Loose, comfortable clothing suitable for PE activities 
• Water bottle (the same one they should have in class, they don’t need two) 

 
Supplies needed for P.E. Swimming class (when applicable) 
 REQUIRED: 

• Swimsuit, with name  
• Towel, with name 
• Swim shoes (slides/flip flops – nothing with laces or buckles) 
• Please wear loose clothing on swim days to allow for easier changing 

OPTIONAL: 
• Goggles, with name (optional) 
• Swimming cap, with name (optional) 

 
Thank you for your kind support and have a great summer!  
 
KAS Elementary School Team 


